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One Consulting Group, Inc. performed as the environmental team leader for 

construction activities on Phase I of the Atlanta Beltline’s Clear Creek North 

Avenue Park.  Our professionals managed OSHA HAZWOPER compliance for 

remediation of asbestos-containing materials and hazardous-material impacted 

soils.  Prior to initiation of construction activities, we authored the groundwater 

pretreatment permit then designed and installed the groundwater treatment system 

required for excavation, groundwater dewatering, and corrective action at the Site.  

The treatment system successfully remediated 25,000,000 gallons of petroleum 

hydrocarbon and chlorinated-solvent impacted groundwater while retaining 

contaminated storm water on-Site during the 500-year storm event in September 

2009. 

 
 

 



 

Our professionals authored and implemented the Site’s asbestos-abatement 

program, which without incident successfully removed over 50,000 yards of 

asbestos-containing material.  We coordinated air-quality sampling, asbestos-

abatement contracting, and construction excavation in accordance with applicable 

federal, state, and local laws, rules, and regulations.  All hazardous and non-

hazardous wastes leaving the Site were characterized, profiled, and properly 

disposed into the appropriate landfills. 
 

 

 

During the course of the project, lead-impacted soils were discovered within the 

footprint of the planned Site construction activities.  Our professionals managed -- 

without incident and on deadline -- the excavation, transport, and proper disposal 

of approximately 35,000 tons of lead-impacted soil, from both on-Site and off-

Site.  These activities and their safety programs were reviewed by the Georgia 

Environmental Protection Division and subsequently issued regulatory closure.   
 



 

As a result of our ongoing work at the Site, One Consulting Group, Inc. was 

selected as a pre-qualified environmental consultant for the Atlanta Beltline, Inc. 

during May 2010. 
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